
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Muswellbrook Solar Farm 

SSD-46543209 
 

 
Wednesday, 19 March 2025 

 
During the Commission’s deliberations on the State significant development application for the 
Muswellbrook Solar Farm, officers of the Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
(Department) responded to a request for further information from the Commission Panel 
appointed to determine the application. See the Commission’s request and the Department’s 
response (and its attachment) linked here. 
 
Since that date, the determination of the application has been paused pending the possible 
provision of supplementary assessment material by the applicant to the Department. 
 
The Commission will advise when the determination process for the application recommences 
and – if relevant – will publish any supplementary assessment material provided by the 
applicant in accordance with the Commission’s Transparency Policy. 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/cases/2024/12/muswellbrook-solar-farm
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2025-01/Transparency%20Policy_APPROVED_240826.pdf

